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 DATE  October 14, 2016 
 
FROM  Alabama Law Enforcement Agency (ALEA) 
 
      TO  Public Notice #2 
 
      RE  Request for Proposal – Alabama Public Safety Broadband Radio Access Network 
 
 
The closing date for the Request for Proposal (RFP) regarding the Alabama Public Safety 
Broadband Radio Access Network (PSB-RAN) will be extended to the fifteenth (15th) business 
day immediately following the public announcement of the First Responder Network Authority 
(FirstNet) nationwide contractor/bid award winner for the Nationwide Public Safety Broadband 
Network (NPSBN).  The closing time will be 4:00 PM Central Standard Time (CST) on the day 
previously stated. 
 
ALEA has implemented a Question Submission period for this RFP.  Respondents may submit 
AL PSB-RAN related questions to the AL PSB-RAN RFP Coordinator listed in the original RFP 
document no later than Monday, October 24, 2016 at 4:00PM Central Standard Time (CST).  
Answers to all anonymized questions will be posted as an amendment to the RFP at a later date. 


